[bookmark: _GoBack]The Eucharist, Jesus Christ’s gift of his very self and revelation of God’s love for every person, lies at the heart of our Catholic faith. Celebrating Eucharist makes us who we are, graces us to live Eucharistic lives. The bishops of the United States have invited the Church to join together in a multi-year “Eucharistic Revival,” hoping that, “by enkindling a living relationship with the Lord Jesus Christ in the Holy Eucharist” the Church in the U.S. will be renewed and Catholics across the country will be “healed, converted, formed and unified by an encounter with Jesus in the Eucharist — and sent out in mission ‘for the life of the world.’” The diocesan phase, or first year, of the revival begins this June 19, the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ. Proclaiming the truth of our faith. Celebrating that faith through the beauty of our liturgies. Living the faith through the good that we do by our works of charity and justice, of accompaniment and advocacy. Truth, beauty, goodness. These attract; these evangelize. We are all being invited on this journey of Eucharistic renewal and revival. Please do come along!
